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January 11, 2010

Dear County Director of Social Services:
Attention: Food and Nutrition Services Managers and Supervisors
Subject: 2010 Food and Nutrition Services Policy Training Survey

During September and October 2009, the Division provided statewide training for the Food and
Nutrition Services (FNS) Program. The goal of the Division was to assure that staff across the
state was implementing FNS policy correctly. This training provided an opportunity for counties
to review and discuss error trends that were occurring across the State, as well as recent and
upcoming policy changes.

Currently we are exploring the opportunity of conducting this same type of training again during
the months of August and September 2010. To assist us in the planning of these meetings, it is
imperative to receive your input for planning purposes. This training is relevant to Food and
Nutrition Services managers, supervisors and eligibility staff. Our goal is to provide training two
consecutive days in each area to enable a portion of staff to attend each day. The same
material will be presented on both days.

Please complete the attached survey and fax to David Locklear at (919) 334-1266 or email
David.Locklear@dhhs.nc.gov no later than Friday, January 22, 2010. Additional information will
be provided at a later date concerning the trainings. If you have any questions, please contact
David Locklear at (919) 334-1227.

Sincerely,

Dean Simpson, Chief
Economic and Family Services Section
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County Training Survey 2010

Please complete the survey below and fax to David Locklear at (919) 334-1266 or email
David.Locklear@dhhs.nc.gov no later than Friday, January 22, 2010. You may contact David Locklear
directly at (919) 334-1227.

County:
Contact Person:
Telephone:
Email:
Question Response Comments
1 Did you find the Food and Nutrition
Services Training held in __ Yes.
September and October 2009
beneficial to you and your staff? __No.

1-a | If “No,” please tell us the reason

why.

2 Would your county attend this __VYes.
same type training if conducted in
August and September, 20107? __No.

2-a | If “No,” please tell us the reason
why.

3 What areas of FNS policy would
you like to see discussed at the
next Food and Nutrition Services
Training?

(Add separate sheet if needed.)

4 If you are aware of any potential
training sites that would
accommodate more than 100
people within your county, please
give us the location, phone number
and contact person for the site.
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